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First name: Fred

Last name: Bailey

Organization: Montana Snowmobile Assoc

Title: President

Comments: We are very disappointed to hear your Kootenai over the snow travel. Closing the upper elevations
March 31 and leaving the lower elevations open seem backwards of what it should be, almost as a backhanded
way to close the whole area to snowmobiling after March 31. That area receives a large amount of snow in the
high elevations, driving animals to lower elevations.

Please consider your closure date in the higher elevation to a later date.



